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Comments: Dear Mr. Mattrick - I am writing to oppose the logging that is proposed in the Telephone Gap

project's 11,800 acres. I am deeply committed to protecting carbon sequestration capacities in our local forests.

Timber needs can be met on private lands in Vermont and elsewhere allowing protection of National Forest areas

to remain the wild places that so many plant and animal species need while also serving a mighty carbon

sequestration purpose.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Corinna Stewart


